
 

 

 

Employment Announcement 

Deputy Sheriff – Clinton County Sheriff’s Office 

 

The Clinton County Sheriff’s Office is accepting applications for full-time Deputy Sheriff’s.  Applications 

can be picked up from the Clinton County Sheriff’s Office, 1645 Davids Drive, Wilmington, Ohio 45177, 

Monday – Friday, 8:00 a.m. – 4:00 p.m. or may be downloaded from the Sheriff’s Office website via: 

www.clintonsheriff.com and returned to the attention of Patrol Lt. Chris Kirk. 

• Applicants must be at least 21 years of age 

• Have a valid driver’s license 

• High School Diploma or GED 

• Must be a certified Ohio Peace Officer or currently enrolled in a Peace Officers Basic training 

academy 

The Clinton County Sheriff’s Office offers a competitive wage and benefits package.  All Law 

Enforcement uniforms and equipment required is supplied by the employer. 

Questions regarding employment should be directed to Lt. Doug Eastes or Lt. Chris Kirk  

@ 937-382-1611. 

 

The Clinton County Sheriff’s Office is an equal opportunity employer. 

http://www.clintonsheriff.com/

